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for Academic Affairs
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April 7, 2016
TO:

Professor Rachel Nye, Chair



Academic Senate

FROM:
Dr. Kerri Schuiling, Provost & Vice President


Academic Affairs

SUBJECT:
Senate Action Approvals of March 29, 2016
Pursuant to the memorandum of April 4, 2016, I am pleased to approve the following recommendations of the Academic Senate from its March 29, 2016 meeting. 
A. Committee on Undergraduate Programs report of March 15, 2016, recommending:

1. Department of Nursing   (pages 2-6)

A. Course Changes

1. NU 331 Nursing Care of Children/Adolescents (Theory)

2. NU 341 Pharmacology II   

B. Program Change


   1. Nursing Major

2. Department of Biology  (pages 6-7)

A. Course Deletion 

1. BI 494 Capstone Seminar 

B. Program Change

1. Biology Major - General Biology Concentration

3. Department of Social Work (page 8)


A. New Course

1. SW 272 Basic Crisis Intervention Skills

4. Department of Modern Languages and Literature (pages 8-9)


A. New Course

1. RUS 102 Elementary Russian 2
B. Graduate Programs Committee (GPC) report of February 26, 2016, recommending approval of a request by the Biology Department to revise and rename the current M.S. Biology‐Biochemistry graduate program into an interdisciplinary program hosted by the Biology Department and overseen by an advisory board drawn from faculty in the natural sciences and mathematics/computer science. 
C. Graduate Programs Committee (GPC) report of February 19, 2016, recommending:
1. Graduate faculty status for three faculty.

2. Approval of a request by the English Department to revise the course name and number of credits for EN 588. 

3. Approval of a revision of the Early Childhood Endorsement curriculum to bring it in line with standards implemented by the Michigan Department of Education.  This program revision proposed by the School of Education, Leadership & Public Service will be in place for Fall 2016.

4. Revisions of School of Clinical Sciences courses CLS580 and CLS526, and creation of a new course, CLS 516. These changes will go into effect in Fall 2016.

5. Approval of the Graduate Certificate in Health Informatics program proposed by the College of Business.  This program will be initiated in Winter 2018. 

6. Approval of a change to the Graduate Bulletin to allow graduate students to receive multiple degrees at the same graduation ceremony provided that they are not at the same level.  This change will allow students who complete the requirements of both a Master’s degree and a certificate to receive both at the same commencement.  Under current language they would only be permitted to receive one at one commencement and the other at a later commencement. 

cc:
Dr. Charlie Mesloh, Dean


Mr. James Gadzinski, Dir, ACAC
Dr. Leslie Warren, Dean


Ms. Kim Rotundo, Registrar
Dr. David Rayome, Dean


Mr. Michael Truscott, Assistant Registrar

Dr. Michael Broadway, Dean


Ms. Gerri Daniels, Director of Admissions

Dr. Rob Winn, Graduate Education

Ms. Kimber Olli, Registrar Office

Ms. Lynette Pynnonen, Degree Audits
Dr. Dale Kapla, Associate Provost

Ms. Luanne Crupi, Graduate Studies

Dr. Mark Shevy, Academic Senate

Ms. Andrea Jordan, Academic Senate 
Dr. Lesley Putman, Chair, CUP

Ms. Chris Greer, Assistant V.P./

Dr. Kurt Galbreath, Chair GPC

   Dean of Students 






